FEEPC

FORT FRANCES POWER CORPORATION

April 9, 2013

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board File No. EB-2012-0083 - 2013 IRM3 Decision and Order

In accordance with the Direction received by the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”), Fort Frances Power
Corporation (“FFPC”} has reviewed the Decision and Order issued on April 4, 2013 and the draft Tariff of
Rate and Charges for rates effective May 1, 2013.

FFPC found that the Decision and Order are both complete and accurate.

This confirmation was submitted through e-FILING and two hard copies will be forwarded to the Board
today. Please contact our office should you require any further information.

Regards,
; 1,9773(9%/’/-

Joerg Ruppenstein
President and CEO

320 Portage Avenue, Fort Frances, Ontario P9A 3P9 Phone: 807-274-9291 Fax: 807-274-9375 email:tfpc@fort-frances.com



